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Lansdowne School 

Newsletter 

This week several students have had interviews 
prior to their work experience placements. They 
all did very well and remembered to speak polite-

ly, give a firm handshake to their employers and 
answer questions clearly.  

Good luck to all those going to placements. This is 
an important part of the students’ development. 

Mr Juckes 

  

Class of the Week 

12M 
Congratulations!!! 

Next week some year 11 and 12 students are attend-
ing work experience in local businesses within a vari-
ety of sectors. This week they went out to meet their 
employers and had a pre-placement interview. It was 
a great opportunity to practise their interview skills 
and familiarise themselves with the place and the 
people that they will be working with. All students 
are looking forward to this extremely beneficial expe-
rience and so do we.  Good luck.  

Ms McNie announced the annual British 
Science Week Competition.  

This year’s theme is Our Diverse Planet. 
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After School Clubs 

Tuesdays 

 Football 

 Yoga 

 ICT 

 Engine Shed 

Thursdays 

 Art 

 Dodge ball 

 Rock Band 

 Enterprise 

 Games 

www.lansdowneschool.co.uk 

Have fun! 

The Year 13 students recently 
completed a successful GCSE 
food tech practical session. The 
aim was to prepare a three course 
meal. Some of the students were 
especially keen, arriving at 
school at 8am to plan their meal! 
 
Three different food themes were 
on the menu: a meal for an active 
adult, British cuisine and a meal 
suitable for a diabetic diner. 
 
The students made their own 
menu choices once they had se-
lected a theme. They researched 
what type dishes would be suita-
ble and prepared a shopping list 

Food Tech 

Life Skills 

Year 11 students have started their new topic ‘Using the Under-
ground’. Our first trip was to Brix-
ton Station where we looked how 
to use Oyster cards, how to stay 
safe on the escalator and on the 
platform.  

for the menu. The food items were then 
ordered by each class member. 
 

Pictures credited to Jason 
Cobb/www.lansdowneschool.co.uk 

Much appreciated! 


